
 

 
 

 
The Chairman, Councillors and Parish Council Clerk 
would like to wish all the residents of Ringwould and 

Kingsdown, a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
Let’s all hope that 2022 will be a better time for us all. 

 
Enjoy your festive holidays in a safe environment and 
we look forward to seeing you at meetings, Covid-19 

regulations allowing, in the new year. 

  
  

 


